
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

September 30, 1986

Otticc of General Counsel

Mr. Steven B. Pankake
243 W. Congress, Suite 200
Detroit, MI 48226

Dear Mr. Pankake:

This is in response to your letter of August 21, 1986, requesting
a copy of a list of permissible investments for Federal credit
unions.

Please be advised that this Agency no longer maintains a list of
permissible investments. However, you may wish to contact our
Investment Hotline, telephone 800-424-3205, to determine if a

.particular investment has been previously reviewed.

I hope we have been of assistance.

Sincerely,

STEVEN R. BISKER
Assistant General Counsel
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